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FRIDAY 30TH SEPTEMBER 2022 Contact Details: 

School Office 01952 387570 

Head email: h2051@taw.org.uk 

Admin email: a2051@taw.org.uk 

Twitter: Follow us on @HighErcallPri 

High Ercall        
News 4 – 30.9.22 

Bees and Bugs day!  

Everyone looks fabulous today!!! Lots 
of ladybirds,  bees and a range of 

bugs!! 

Class 1 and 2           
parents—workshop at 
2.30pm just for 30-40 
minutes to share how 
we teach phonics and 

phonics bug. 

 DATE EVENT 

Monday 17th October 2.00pm Harvest Festival in church 

Wednesday 19th October School nurse drop in clinic 

Friday 21st October Start of half term 

Monday 31st October Return from half term 

Mon 14th Nov-18th Nov Arthog—Year 6 

Mon 21st November Parent Conversation meetings C2 /C4 

Tues 22nd November Parent Conversation meetings C3 / C5 

Wed 23rd November Parent Conversation meetings C1 

Wednesday 24th Nov School nurse drop in clinic. 

Tues 29th November Flu immunisations 

Monday 12th December  Carol Service—more details to follow 

Tuesday 13th December Class 1 nativity—2pm performance 

Friday 16th December Break up for Christmas 

Tuesday 3rd January  PD day—Staff only in school 

Wednesday 4th January Return from Christmas 

Thursday 5th January KS2 Theatre trip—Alice in Wonder-
land 

Monday 9th January Young Voices concert 

 

 

Respectful, Resilient, Responsible,                        

Reflective, Resourceful       

Well done to: 

 Class 1: Archie C-S—being resilient  

 

   Class 2: Elliott D—being resilient 

 

   Class 3: Millie G—being resilient  

  

  Class 4: Aidan—being reflective 

 

 Class 5: Harry B—being responsible 

Flu Immunisations 

Proposed date on Tuesday 29th November for all year groups 
to have the nasal spray. Letters coming home today. 

Do you know of a child due to start school in September 2023? 

School applications closing dates: 

Reception start Sept 23—15th January 2023 

Secondary school  (our current Year 6) - 31st October 2022 

Harvest! 

Thank you for all your donations on Monday. They were collected by 
Reverend Ian and the money from the auction has been donated to 
local charity. Our school council are deciding on our local charity to 

support so that a further donation will go there too. 

We are practising songs for our school Harvest Celebration, which will 
be in the village church on Monday 17th October at 2.00pm. It will be 
lovely to be back in the church as a school community to celebrate a 

festival together. You are more than welcome to join us in the church—
it does usually get quite busy! The church will be open from 1.30pm, 

and we will walk over with the children for a 2.00pm start. The children 
will then walk back to school and be collected as usual at the end of the 
day. If your child is usually on the school bus, and you will be collecting, 

please let us know. 

Curriculum Focus—what is going on this week? 

 

Bikes and scooters for Class 
1! Great for core strength 

and coordination. 

 

 

 

Class 2—retelling Little Red Riding 
Hood outside 

 

Class 3 have 
been hunting for writing features! 

Stitching in 
Class 5! 

More pics on the website. 

The audited school fund accounts are on our website for the year ending 
March 2022. 

Please read the Online Safety Newsletter this week—Snapchat, 

WhatsApp and Be Real information. All really useful. 


